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Agenda - January 19 at Kennett Meeting  

and via Zoom -  Western Quarterly Meeting’s Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/92668234836 

 

1)​ Query Responses to the 10th Query 

2)​Treasurer’s Report 

3)​Coordinator’s Report 

a)​ Historic Properties Update   

b)​PYM Nominating/Councils 

c)​ 4th month - Mill Creek 

d)​7th month Joint Quarter - Centre - program Judy Hinds 

e)​ Tender Time Discussion Group 

f)​ printer 

g)​ Education grants 

 

4)​Friends Fund for Immigrant Support 

5)​ Western Quarter nominating needs - auditor/assistant treasurer 

6)​London Britain Property Report 

7)​ Climate Benchmarks - PYM 

8)​For approval - Thank you minute to Kendal Meeting 

9)​Upcoming / New Business / MM updates to share? 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

Feb. 16 -  3pm via Zoom - Historic Properties 

March 7-9 YM Continuing Sessions 

March 9  3pm via Zoom - Support Committee 

Jan PYM Listening and Lobbying Sprint listening sessions - 1/28 10 am; 

1/30 7pm; 2/2 5pm; or 2/5 8pm 

April 27 - Quarterly Meeting at Mill Creek - 1st Query 

July 20 - Joint Quarter 

July 23-24 - Online YM Annual Sessions 

July 25-27 YM Annual Sessions at CHEYNEY UNIVERSITY! 

 

http://www.westernquarterquakers.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/92668234836
https://www.pym.org/calendar/category/sharing-and-listening-to-the-guidance-on-advocacy-and-lobbying-in-preparation-for-continuing-sessions/


P.O. Box 693​ ​ Kennett Friends Meetinghouse 
Kennett Square, PA 19348​ ​ 125 W. Sickle Street 
www.westernquarterquakers.org​ ​ 610-444-1012 

 

Thank you minute 

Western Quarterly Meeting expresses deep gratitude for the hospitality of 

Kendal Monthly Meeting for hosting Western Quarterly Meeting in October 

2024. The program on George Fox by Jordan Landes of Friends Historical 

Library drew in Friends from the Quarter and friends from the 

Kendal-Crosslands communities. The large and inquisitive group was 

invigorating. Birthday cake, swimming, and the four legged guide for our 

youngsters helped them to have a marvelous time at the “Quaker party”. 

Lunch time discussions were reluctantly left for meeting for business. (And 

many thanks to back up clerk, Jim Nelson of Kennett Meeting, for 

shepherding us through our business.) 

 

http://www.westernquarterquakers.org

